
November 19, 1985 WVFR Radio Ridgefield 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

It is a pleasure to send you the first DX verification 
ever from W V F R - 850 AM. We were, indeed, testing until 
4:45 PM on Sunday, November 11, as we often do on weekends. 

We plan to go on the air in "our year," March 1, 1985, 
with "big band" and community -oriented programming. 

Thank you for your report, and best of DX. 

Vera- -truly you 

Dennis Jac Cm 
WVFR verle signer 

Big Shop Lane P.O. Box 655 Ridgefield, CT 06877 (203) 438-9311 


